
From: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 12:54 PM 
To: Niziolek, Dan (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Ferrara, Tom (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Trash Hauler Ordinance - Objection/Concern 

 
Dan, 
 

A company called to state their roll-off dumpsters are currently used for either mixed municipal solid 

waste or construction debris dependent upon what the customer states will be put in the dumpster. They 
do not have separate dumpsters designated for each type of material.  Their customer is told what type 

of material can be put in it when the dumpster is delivered, and they confirm the material meets 
applicable requirements at the time of pick-up and dispose of it in accordance with the rules regulating 

their industry.  They believe it would be a great burden on their business if they were required to now 

maintain a separate inventory of dumpsters designated with permanent signage for each type of material 
that may be put in the dumpster. 

 
I told him I would pass along their concern to you. 

 
Jeff Fischbach 

Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) – Licensing Division 

 


